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Thank you for your email of 18 October 2024 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

Please advise your contribution to the cost of the bike rack at WEGC. 

NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi (NZTA) contributed $40,201.45 towards the cost of the bike rack at 

Wellington East Girls College. These funds were contributed via agreements made by the former 

Government. In December 2023, the Minister of Transport confirmed that no further funding for 

projects that are part of the Transport Choices programme will be approved. 

NZTA made this contribution through funding allocated to Let's Get Wellington Moving ($10,678.51), 

Transport Choices (Climate Emergency Response Fund) ($18,844.43) and the Bikes in Schools fund 

($10,678.51). 

If you would like to discuss this reply with NZT A, please contact Ministerial Services by email to 

officia I. correspondence@nzta .govt. nz 

Yours sincerely 

David Shepherd 
National Manager - Multimodal Integration 




